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New Prices 

 
In the coming month you should receive our new price 
list that comes into effect from 1st May 2010. We have 
striven to keep any increases to a minimum, despite 
substantial cost increases in our raw materials, 
packaging and transport. A number of prices remain 
unchanged but on average the increase is 4% 

 
Please note that all orders placed prior to 30th April for 
delivery in May will be invoiced at our 2008 rates – the 
last time our prices were increased. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation, 
should you have any questions, or comments, please 
don’t hesitate to contact Ian McAslan at 
imcaslan@smithandrodger.co.uk   

 
Polyurethane Varnish Range 

   

 
 

For quite some time many customers have told us that 
our PU Varnish Satin should be called Matt. Well we’ve 
decided to take their advice. With immediate effect we 
will be now be able to offer Polyurethane Varnish in 
Matt, Satin (new formulation) and Gloss sheen levels. 
 

All are available in 1 litre, 2½ litres, 5 litres. 
 

 
Steriguard® Lacquer 

 

 
 

We are pleased to announce that we are now supplying 
a bacteria killing lacquer. Unlike other similar products 
Steriguard® lacquer does not contain biocides making 
it the safe alternative to hygienic protection 
 
  www.frenchpolishes.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Aquacoat XTRA now in Matt! 
 

 
 

Looking for a commercial floor seal that provides 
excellent protection in a matt finish? Well we’re 
pleased to say we are supplying Aquacoat XTRA in 
Gloss, Satin and now Matt, it produces a lovely subtle 
appearance to all floors. 

 
 New Wood Stain Range 

 

 
 

To compliment our wood stain range we are now 
selling the 300 range of stains from ISF. 
28 new wood shades in a solvent blend that can be 
used under all our wood finishes. In fact they can also 
be mixed into our shellacs! Please contact us for a 
shade card. 

 
 

 May Bank Holidays 2010 
 

We will be closed on the first and last Mondays in May 
(3rd & 31st) for the bank holidays. We are however 
open on the preceding Saturdays. 
 
 

 
 

We have now set up our own blog, we can’t guarantee 
weekly entries but we’ll keep it updated as much as 
possible with information we hope you will find 
interesting. The web address is: 

http://frenchpolishes.blogspot.com/ 
 
 
 

Please contact us for further information on any of the items 
listed in this edition. All prices are subject to VAT. 

 

Smith & Rodger Ltd 
bringing wood back to life since 1877 
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